


Email or call the Mayor and councillors before the 1pm meeting and tell them
to turn this proposal down. Stop the poor planning! Tell the Mayor and
Councillors to stop and allow an evening public discussion on this matter
before a decision is made.
Always include the Clerk on any of your emails.  Contact info below

Clerks: Todd.coles@vaughan.ca

Steven.delduca@vaughan.ca
Linda.jackson@vaughan.ca
Gino.rosati@vaughan.ca
Mario.ferri@vaughan.ca
MarioG.Racco@vaughan.ca
Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca
Adriano.volpentesta@vaughan.ca
Rosanna.Defrancesca@vaughan.ca
Chris.ainsworth@vaughan.ca
Gila.martow@vaughan.ca
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